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Health Dept Seeks Cat that Bit Man 

Eau Claire, WI, July 1st, 2022 – The Eau Claire City-County Health Department is seeking assistance 
in locating a cat that bit a man in the morning on Thursday, June 30th, 2022. The bite occurred 
at the Coon Fork Campground in the loop B section of the campground near the beach in 
Augusta, WI.  

 
The cat is described as black and white in color with medium length hair.  
 
The health and rabies status of this cat needs to be determined. If anyone has information 
about this animal they should contact the Eau Claire Communications Center at 715-839-4972. 
 
For more information about rabies exposures and what to do if you are bitten by an animal visit 
our website rabies.echealthdepartment.org.  
 
 
cc:  Eau Claire County Communications Center 
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